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September 10, 2013 
 
 
RE: WELLS 20 & 21 EXTERIOR CHLORINE 
        ENCLOSURES REPLACEMENT 
             
                                              

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Wells 20 & 21 Exterior Chlorine Enclosures  
Replacement project: 
 
 
WIESER BROTHERS GENERAL CONTRACTORS, INC.  $120,700.00 
LA CRESCENT, MINNESOTA 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Wells 20 & 21 Exterior Chlorine Enclosures Replacement  
project is $80,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends rejecting the bid for the Wells 20 & 21 Exterior Chlorine 
Enclosures Replacement project due to being over budget. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
       
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


